
 

Inside this issue: 

A Note From Jenny  1 

This Sunday  2 

For All the Saints  2 

Other Events and 

Announcements 

3 

4 

5 

6 

7 

8 

This Week at MAPC  7 

Fall Dates For  

Your Calendars  
8 

Christian Education 

at MAPC  

9 

10 

11 

Bible Study Groups  11 

Hands -on Ministries  12 

The Pastoral Staff Letter  

To Check out the 
Churchôs Calendar: 

Go to the website at 

http://www.mapc.com/
calendar/calendar/ 

 

MAPC is on Facebook and 
Instagram! 

 

See you in church! 
The Pastoral Staff 

Madison 
Avenue 

Presbyterian 
Church 

September 27, 2018 

A Note From Jenny  

Worship Schedule  

9 am & 11:15 am  

Nursery ñ4th Fl. Phillips Building, 8:30 am ñ1:00 pm  

 

This Sunday Rev. Jenny McDevitt will be preaching her sermon entitled Little Children: Our 

Sacred Responsibility which will be based on the lectionary texts: Esther 7:1 -6, 9-10, 9:20-22; 

Psalm 124; James 5:13 -20 and Mark 10:13 -16. Preview the latest Sunday bulletin , or listen  to ser-

mons and service highlights from previous Sundays on MAPCõs website.  

 

Quartet Rehearsal, 8:40 am, Choir Room  

Childrenõs Worship, 9:15 am & 11:30 am, Phillips Lounge  

Youth Worship, 9:15 am & 11:30 am, Dana Chapel  

Fellowship Hour, 10 am & 12:30 pm, Church House Lobby  

Church School, 10:10 am, 5th Floor  

Adult Education, 10:10 am, Parish Hall (see details inside)  

High School Fellowship, 10:10 am, 4th Floor Phillips Building  

Youth Hour, 10:10 am, Youth Lounge  

MAPC Childrenõs and T(w)een Choir Rehearsal, 10:15 am, Sanctuary  

Church Choir Rehearsal, 10:20 am, Choir Room 

ESL Classes, 1 pm, Fifth Floor  

Overnight Shelter, 6:30 pm,  Shelter Space 

Sunday Worship ñ26th Sunday of Ordinary Time  

September 30, 2018  

Dear Friends,  

 

òThank youó is too small a phrase to adequately express all the gratitude I have been 

carrying since Sundayõs Installation Service. It was a remarkable day for me personally, 

but even more importantly, it was an important day in the life of our congregation. 

Thank you to the many who helped make it possible, and to all of you who came to par-

ticipate.  

 

I hope that all of you will also participate in our upcoming Fall Fellowship Gatherings. 

These gatherings, which take place in membersõ homes began last year as a way to bring 

the congregation together, including conversation about hopes for the future and how 

our stewardship campaign helps ensure that future is faithful and vibrant. I will be at 

all of the gatherings, and I look forward to seeing you. You should have received an elec-

tronic invitation. Paper invitations are also coming in the mail. If you are not able to 

attend the gathering closest to you, you are welcome to select any other date that works 

for you. A full list of gatherings is included online  (www.map.com) or you may call Lis-

sette Perez-Erazo 212-288-8920 x8485 for more information. I am grateful to Julian 

Schroeder and the Stewardship Committee, as well as to all of the hosts of each gather-

ing, for making our Stewardship season one focused on connections and 

relationships.  

 

See you Sunday, 

http://www.mapc.com/calendar/calendar
http://www.mapc.com/calendar/calendar
https://www.facebook.com/MadisonAvenuePresbyterian/
https://www.instagram.com/explore/locations/2364902/madison-avenue-presbyterian-church/
http://www.mapc.com/sunday/
http://www.mapc.com/worship/sermons-service-highlights/
http://ea73e31026392602e66e-6f2609f84ab2125c02859d3607ddb1a2.r6.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/f/0e7861920_1537803137_fellowshipgatherings-we-posting-2018.pdf
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Brand New: High School Fellowship, Sunday Mornings, 10:10 am  

4th Floor Phillips Building  

Have you been looking for a space to call your own and reconnect 

with your church friends after a summer away or at camp? MAPC is 

excited to premiere our brand -new High School Fellowship this com-

ing Sunday. This will be a time that you help design.  

This Sunday, Audrey Webber, one of our seminary interns, will lead 

a conversation about your hopes for this new space. Come join 

Audrey and plan this exciting year.  

This Sunday  
Adult Education: Faces of Our Faith , 10:10 am, Parish Hall  

Join us this Sunday as we welcome back a familiar face of our 

faith, Paula Cooper, from Zambia. We hope that you will join us 

this Sunday as Paula shares her journey throughout Africa with 

us, and shares her hopes for the future.  

 

Paula will be in the Parish Hall at 10:10 am, ready to greet you! 

Please help us offer her a warm welcome back.  

For All the Saints  
We extend our sympathy to Judy Shedden on the death of her husband, Bill Shedden on 

September 20. Bill joined MAPC in 1949 when he was confirmed.  

We were also recently informed of the death of longtime MAPC member Andre Newburg 

at the age of 90, after a lengthy illness. Mr. Newburg joined MAPC in 1942 and lived in 

London. We extend our sympathies to his wife, Ellen, and family.  

 

A memorial service for Ruth Weir will be held at 12:45 pm on Sunday, October 7, in the 

Dana Chapel, following the 11:15 worship service, and will be followed by the Senior Fel-

lowship Lunch in the Parish Hall.  

A memorial service for Vera Gordon will be held at 11 am on Saturday, October 13 in the 

Sanctuary, followed by a reception in the Parish Hall.  
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Other Events & Announcements  

Momsõ Night Out, Monday, October 1 at 7 pm 

MAPC Moms (of kids of all ages) come enjoy a mini -break with a Momsõ 

Night Out on Monday, October 1. Weõll meet at 7 pm at an Upper East 

Side restaurant and enjoy a relaxing meal and conversation. We need to 

know who is coming so we can choose a restaurant and make a reserva-

tion. RSVP to Lissette Perez -Erazo in the church offices: lgp@mapc.com.  

News from Rev. Paula Cooper  

The Rev. Paula Cooper has accepted a job offer as a Mission Co -

Worker for the Presbyterian Church (USA). She will serve as a Liai-

son for East Central Africa. She is very excited and honored to be giv-

en this offer. This is the position previously held by Nancy Collins, 

who is retiring.  

Her job duties will include supervising eleven mission co -workers in 

Zambia, Kenya, Rwanda, and Malawi. She will return to the United 

States periodically to develop and strengthen her ties with PC(USA) churches and keep them 

updated on the ministry taking place in East Central Africa. Her contract is for four years, 

with an option to renew. She expects to be based in Zambia.  

Paulaõs Director at TEEZ wrote her a letter of recommendation for the job, telling her, 

òPaula, you can do more long-lasting good for TEEZ if you take this job, than if you were to 

stay here with us.ó 

On September 5, 2018, the MAPC Session voted unanimously to release Paula from her con-

tract with us and wished her Godspeed in her new endeavors. Many on Session agreed that 

this result is the perfect capstone of the Phillips Talbot Global Ministry Fellowship in Africa.  

Learn More About MAPCõs Shelter, October 7 

According to the Coalition for the Homeless  census, nearly 

64,000 men, women, and children slept in a NYC shelter each 

night by the end of 2017. No doubt, an overwhelming number 

that tears at our hearts. Thankfully, MAPC is highly aware and 

active in providing a shelter for about 12 men caught in the bru-

tal system of poverty. Therefore, all of you are invited to learn 

more about MAPCõs nightly shelter at the Outreach Commit-

teeõs Shelter Open House on Sunday, October 7th at 1 pm ñ3 pm . Come and educate 

yourself on the ins and outs of the shelter and homelessness. You attending will not auto-

matically volunteer you, but it will give you an opportunity to know more about the city 

we live in and the people we share it with. Please send any and all questions to Rebecca 

Heilman  at rmh@mapc.com or Christina Cosby  at cac@mapc.com. Come learn with us!  

mailto:lgp@mapc.com
http://www.coalitionforthehomeless.org/state-of-the-homeless-2018/
mailto:rmh@mapc.com?subject=Shelter%20Orientation
mailto:rmh@mapc.com?subject=Shelter%20Orientation
mailto:rmh@mapc.com
mailto:cac@mapc.com?subject=Shelter%20Orientation
mailto:cac@mapc.com
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The Peace and Global Witness Offering, October 7  

òSo he came and proclaimed peace to you who were far off 

and peace to those who were nearó (Ephesians 2:14-17). 

The letter to the Ephesians tells us that Jesus came to 

proclaim a peace that is universal. While the earthly min-

istry of Jesus was in a specific age and place, the peace he 

shared is limited by neither time nor geography. As fol-

lowers of Christ, our work for peace begins in our own 

neighborhoods and extends to the ends of the earth. The 

Peace and Global Witness Offering exists to support the 

holistic and wide -ranging witness of the whole church. 

This special offering allows the congregation to give twen-

ty -five percent of the money received to a local organiza-

tion. The remaining donation will be given to the Presby-

terian Mission Agency and our mid council.  

 

This year, Madison Avenue Presbyterian Church 

has chosen to give our 25 percent to New Life of 

New York City  (newlifeofnyc.org), which is a local 

organization that seeks to engage at -risk and vul-

nerable youth to resist unhealthy environments in 

order to encourage them to make good decisions while living in the city.  MAPC 

has been a longtime supporter of New Life of NYCõs work and would like to continue sup-

porting an organization that helps children find peace in their daily challenges. We hope 

we have piqued your interest in supporting this special offering on October 7th  during 

worship, in order to put an end to hostilities and seek peace for those not only in NYC, 

but throughout the world.   

Do You Have a Student Away at School?  

If you have a student away at boarding school or college we 

want to know about it! A church community is often a second 

family to children as they grow into young adults and we 

want to continue to let your student know that they are im-

portant to our community. If your student is no longer at 

home, please share their address with Christina Cosby by 

email at cac@mapc.com, so that their church family can send 

words of encouragement and care packages as they continue 

to mark important milestones in their lives.  

Senior Fellowship Lunch, October 7, 1:15 pm in the Parish Hall  

MAPC Seniors and Friends, please come down to the Parish Hall 

at 1:15 to enjoy a light lunch and conversation together. We in-

vite you all to join in the memorial service for Ruth Weir follow-

ing the 11:15 am worship service in the Dana Chapel, before go-

ing down to lunch. The suggested donation for lunch is $10.  

http://www.newlifeofnyc.org/
http://www.newlifeofnyc.org/

















